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I encourage you to pass this bill so that working Oregonians, who spent their hard 

earned money to purchase a boat, will be allowed to use the boat for recreation again 

in this area of the river. The previous bill selectively excluded boat owners from even 

being able to use their boat for water skiing or tubing recreation, which has been 

allowed for years. 

 

Thank you for considering this information to vote in favor of this bill. 


